
Our Case Number: ABP-314964-22

An
Bord
Pleanila

Fidelma Geraghty & Family
Belgee
Naul
Co. Dublin
K32YW70

Date: 26 June 2024

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please note there is
no fee required, therefore a refund will be made to the credit/debit card used to make the online
submission

Dear Sir / Madam

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board’s website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board

Yours faithfully

PP f&G= :k'\tc
Aisling Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737131
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ABP – 314964-22

Objection

to an application by

Integrated Materials Solutions Limited Partnership (IMS)

Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san
Integrated Waste Management Facility at

Hollywood Great, Nag’s Head, Co Dublin A41 YE92

From: Fidetma Geraghty & Family

Address: Belgee, Naul,Co Dublin, K32YW70



(

To Whom it May Concern

refer to the Bord’s proposed determination on the above subject application from

Integrated Material Solutions Limited Partnership,

In addition to our original objections already noted to An Bord Pleanala, and further to your
notification to me dated 21st May 2024, 1 wish to add the following observations to said

application :

• There has been no further (public) consultation by the applicant with the local community

• The applicant hasn’t answered the questions regarding the application

• The applicant hasn’t produced planning permission for the specifics of the application

I look forward to a positive outcome for the area and a refusal to the applicatio n

Yours sincerely,

}{b-
Fidelma Geraghty & Family
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